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Back-to-School Special 

We’re celebrating back to school by 

offering free replacement cards and 

clearing overdue fines the entire 

months of August and September!   
Does not apply to lost or damaged items.  

See staff for details. 

Growing Words 
Writing and Book Club Event  

When: Sunday, Aug. 20, 2023 from 2:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
Where: The Library 

What: Join us for learning, workshopping, sharing, 
and potlucking! Don’t forget to bring a dish! 

To register, call (334) 735-2145 OR  
email tlmldirector@troycable.net   
with the subject: Growing Words  
OR RSVP to our Facebook Event! 

Regular Programs  

No Children’s Programs in August.  
Check back in September. 

 

Nerds of a Feather - Teens and Up 
See website for details 

Notices 

Closed August 1st & 2nd for Staff Training 

Closed September 2nd & 4th for Labor Day 

The Library will close at 5 pm instead of 6 on   

August 30th [staff meeting.] 

Habitat  for Humanity 

Troy-Pike Habitat is looking for  
applicants for a Brundidge Home.  

Applications will be received in person on  
Aug 26th from 9-noon at the Brundidge Library.   

For questions and application, 
check www.troypikehabitat.com  

or email troypikehabitat@gmail.com  

Free eBook Access 
Want to check out eBooks and audiobooks for free 

on your smartphone or other device?  
Ask us about the Libby App! 

Cinema Saturday 

For Grown Ups 

Join us for an Alabama movie showing! 
 

When: Saturday, August 5th at 9:30 am 
Where: At the Library 

 

Media based on the 1988 book Big Fish by Danial Wallace is 
set in Alabama, filmed near Wetumpka.   

 
 

Free - Children Welcome with Adult 
 

Refreshments will be served 


